
NOTICE OF NONDISCRIMINATION 

It is the policy of Valdez City School District not to discriminate on the basis of race, 

religion, age, national origin, parenthood, marital status, changes in marital status, gender, 

disability, admission/access to, or treatment/employment in its programs and activities.  This 

notice is made to: applicants for admission and employment, and unions or professional 

organizations holding collective bargaining or processional agreements. 

This policy is in compliance with the regulations implementing Title VI of the Civil 

Rights Act of 1964, Title IX of the Education Amendments of 1972, Section 504 of the 

Rehabilitation Act of 1973 and Chapter 18 of the School Laws of Alaska.  Inquires or complaints 

regarding compliance with these regulations may be directed to: 

Valdez City School District 

P. O. Box 398 

Valdez, Alaska 99686  

(907) 835-4357

Todd Wegner 

(Title IX Coordinator) 

Suzie Michaud 

(Section 504 Coordinator) 

Shawn Arnold  

(Superintendent) 

Division of Teaching and Learning Support 

Alaska Department of Education & Early Development 

Post Office Box 110500, Juneau, Alaska 99811-0500 

(907) 465-2800

or

Director of Civil Rights

Department of Education

550 12th Street SW, Washington, DC 20202-1100

2018-2019 school year 


